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Valeri A Jenkin
CROPTHORNE DRIVE, 4, CROPTHORNE DRIVE, LITTLEHAMPTON, BN17 5GG

| Objection

As a resident of Climping would like to place on record my objection to this planning application. The
plant is a very large monstrosity and is far to big for a rural setting, the sheer size of the plant will
make it easily visible from the Southdowns national Park, which is a discouragement for potential
visitors to the area as well as an eyesore for the local residents. The site positioning is outrageous,
particularly when there are approximately 3,000 new homes to be built in close proximity(Ford, Yapton
and Climping). Such a plant would spoil the whole setting of these three communities. The project will
create a huge increase in HGV traffic movement which will be using Church Lane and the A259, both of
which are already struggling to cope with existing traffic numbers. At peak times there roads are
already gridlocked with the existing traffic flows. Church Lane is in need of major upgrade and is in its
current state would not be able to sustain the anticipated increase in traffic numbers, especially HGVs.
The increased HGV traffic will also create safety issues fir the residents wanting to cross Church Lane
to get to the local school, walking to the Beach or into Littlehampton. This is due to the lack of any
pavement on the West side of Church Lane. The recent planning applications for Climping, this small
rural setting, would appear to be being transformed into a major industrial development site and this is
unacceptable. The project construction is planned over 5 years so it will coincide with the anticipated
house building in Ford and Climping making the amount of traffic in the area absolutely unacceptable
and as already stated on roads that are not able to cope with existing traffic. Finally as a similar plant
has recently been approved in Horsham then surely this begs the question is this plant really
necessary? I would sincerely hope that the council will understand and accept the concerns of the local
community and reject this application
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